South Dublin County Joint Policing Committee Report

The Joint Policing Committee met on 29th November, 2013 in County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Documents presented at the meeting are available on  the CMAS   system. 
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	Cllr. Brian Lawlor
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	Cllr. E. Walsh
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In attendance: Superintendent Dermot Mann, Superintendent Peter Duff, Superintendent Brendan Connolly, A. Byrne, W. Sheils, S. O’Gorman, A. Lane, N. Byrne, Sgt. Mark Redmond

The following is a summary of the business of the JPC:

JPC Sub-groups

Reports were presented on behalf of the 

Parks Sub-group and the Intimidation Sub-group.

Local Policing Fora

Reports were circulated on behalf of the three local policing in Tallaght, Clondalkin and North Clondalkin

Garda Reports

Reports were circulated by Chief Superintendents Mangan and Coburn.
An emergency motion was passed at the Tallaght Area Committee on 25th November 2013.  Chief Superintendent Brendan Mangan gave the following response:

“An Garda Síochána are very aware of the situation and have concentrated efforts in the area in recent nights. There have been no reports of any significant incidents in the last 3 nights. One area of concern has been the briefing of the media in general as this can enflame existing issues and damage the profile of the area. As the matter is still under investigation, I cannot be any more specific.”

Crime Prevention and Design

Sergeant Mark Redmond gave a comprehensive presentation on how good design of housing and open spaces can prevent crime.  Sergeant Redmond is available to meet with individuals, organisations and business to discuss crime prevention.
Comhairle na nÓg report circulated.
Halloween report and presentation circulated

Clondalkin Equine Project
Roisin Carney and John Quinn gave a detailed presentation on the Clondalkin Equine Project which was set up in 2012 to 

· Make it affordable to own and rear horses 

· Promote animal welfare

· Promote responsible horse ownership

· Identify and secure land 

· Work with relevant agencies

Annual Plan

An update was given on the 2013 Work Plan.  A draft plan for 2014 was circulated which members can add to.
CCTV

A report will be presented to the next meeting on Community Based CCTV.

The Joint Policing Committee will next meet on 21st March, 2014. 
